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Approval to proceed with construction of the
A381 shared cycle/footway between
Kingsbridge Hill and the Old Toll House.

The Head of Planning, Transportation and
Environment, in discussion with the HATOC
Chair (Councillor Roger Croad) has approved
the decision to continue with the scheme as
tabled at the South Hams HATOC meeting on
28/11/2014 and as illustrated on Drawing No.
B13004/7.

Alternatives are set out in the HATOC
report.Following the resolution at HATOC, the
option to negotiate use and ownership of the
footway immediately outside the Old Toll
House was undertaken. This was not
adequately resolved by 1% January 2015.

None

Dave Black, Head of Planning, Transportation
and Environment. dave.black@devon.gov.uk
Emma Dalton, Project Manager
emma.dalton@devon.gov.uk

2 February 2015

A copy of this decision and any supporting documentation considered by the Officer taking this
decision may also be made available or inspection by the public at the Council’s Offices or posted
upon payment of any copying and postage charges. Any member of the public wishing to take up
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either of these options is asked to please ring 01392 382888 or email:
members.services@devon.gov.uk
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